
 
If you’re interested in serving on Journey Federal Credit Union’s Board of Directors 
and you meet the qualifications below, then you must complete a ballot petition and 
get signatures of no less than 1% of the membership. Ballot petitions are available 
September 1 through October 15.  

 

 

 

 

An applicant for the Board of Directors position must have the following 
qualifications: 

1. Be a member in good standing with a current account balance of at least 
$5.00. 

2. Shall not have incurred a loss to the Credit Union. 

3. Must be at least 18 years of age. 

4. Must be able to make unbiased decisions in the interest of the membership. 

5. Must be willing to serve as a volunteer without compensation. 

6. Must not have been convicted of any criminal offense involving dishonesty or 
breach of trust, including the removal from office by any regulatory agency. 

7. Must be bondable by an acceptable bonding company. 

 

Completed ballots must be returned to Journey FCU no later than the deadline, 
October 15, 2024. 


